
  

 

 

 

 

 

Dates 
Aug. 28 – Volunteer Meeting, 5:30pm 

Aug. 30 – End of first 4.5 weeks 

Sep. 1 – First Friday – Hat Day $1 

Sep. 4 – Labor Day, no school 

Sep. 6 – Progress Reports sent home 

 

New Staff Spotlight 
Ms. Thomas, Integrated Teacher  

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Message 
As we navigate our roles as educators, parents, friends, and partners, let’s remember the power we hold to 

create positive moments. Rath and Clifton, authors of How Full Is Your Bucket, stated, “Each of us has an 

invisible bucket. It is constantly emptied or filled, depending on what others say or do to us. When our bucket 

is full, we feel great. When it’s empty, we feel awful.” By consciously increasing these instances of positivity 

and reducing negativity, we can truly inspire change - with ourselves and in the lives of those we touch.  

At Keheley, fostering an environment of respect, kindness and empathy is a shared responsibility. I 

encourage each of you to try to “fill one another’s buckets”. Engage in conversations that uplift and inspire. 

Offer a helping hand or listening ear. Celebrate each other’s successes, no matter how small. These small 

actions have the potential to ignite a chain reaction of positivity that extends far beyond our immediate circle.  

Together, we can build a community where every interaction leaves a lasting impression of encouragement, 

hope and joy. Your efforts truly make a difference. – Dr. Angelle 
Comet Clubs 

Comet Clube begin September 11! Be on the look out for a message from your Club teacher with information 

about pick up and transportation in ParentVue! 

Cafe Visitors  
As a reminder, we have limited space in our café for lunch guests. Please be mindful and try to not bring more 

than two visitors to lunch. Thank you for understanding!  

Farewell 
Our wonderful bookkeeper, Allison Chu, will be moving over to Shallowford Falls, her children’s school, to 

serve as their bookkeeper. August 31st is her last day at Keheley! We will miss her!  
 

 

 All transportation changes are only 

made through CTLS Parent. Please 

make sure you are making changes 

online before 1:45 each day! Thank you! 

Did you 
know? 

August 25, 2023 
 


